Docket Bo. 50-483
Docket No. 50-486

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MD 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

This is in response to vour February 8, 1984 letter to Mr., James G. Keppler,
Regional Administrator, requesting that we update and reissue Mr. Kepple:r's
April 10, 1980 letcter describing NRC's role in a radiological emergency at
the Callaway Plant.

The NRC plans to respond to all significant incidents at power reactors and
other licenced facilities as stated in NUREC 0728, NRC Incident Response
¥lan; FNREG-0845, Agency Procedures for the NRC Incident Response Plan; and
the NRC Region T1I Emergency Response Implementing Procedures. The nature
of our response will be primarily one of wonitoring licensee actions rather
tlan providing assistance xod resovwrces. Your Radiological Emergency
Response plan shoula reconiie that we must be notified promptly following
an incident, but we should not Lve relied upon for assistance in the same
sense as othar agencies, e.g., the U.S. Department of Energy.

If you have any further questions regarding these matters, plezas contact
Ms. Linda 1. Kers, Emergency Freparedness Coordinator, om (312) 790-5711.

Sincerely,

S / t k i

C. J. Paperiello, Chief

Fmergency -Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

Enclosure: 1tr 3td 2/8/84

cc w/encl.:

J. G, Xeppler, RIII

W. H. VWeber, Manager, Nuclear
Construction

8. E. Miltenberger, ?lant Manager
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